
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Well it is the end of week one, how is it going? From the feedback I have had from staff many of you 

are really getting stuck in and doing a fantastic amount of work. 

I know how difficult it is to teach your own children, so my best advice is to not beat yourself up 

about it too much if you think everything is going wrong. Do your best and do what you can.  

The work we are sending home is firstly to help ensure the children continue their education while 

the schools are shut. Secondly it is there to help you pass the time while stuck indoors. Keep any 

work the children do and bring it back in when school opens again and the teachers will look at it all. 

Staff have said they have loved the photos you have been sending them. If you want to send some 

photos of your child doing some amazing work, please do. If we can we will make a display of them 

once everything is back to normal. 

If you start to run out of paper or books to do the work in, just pop up to school we have books we 

can give you. School staff are in every day during normal school hours. 

We will not be sending work home over Easter but I am looking for ideas and resources I can direct 

you to, to help pass the time. You can also use the two weeks of Easter to catch up on any work that 

you have missed or to go over anything you don’t think your child got first time round. 

If schools continue to be shut after Easter then we will start emailing out work to you once again. 

There are a few more stories to watch if your children are not bored of me yet. I will continue to put 

a different story up every day if I can. The most recent ones can be found on the links below. 

Aliens Love Underpants  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nkve54-R4rg&t=11s 

Gruffalo                             https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rP8JjSIcPxc&t=3s 

Stick man                          https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pqq9slf8sU4  

Please remember school staff are in and will do our best to answer the phone every school day if you 

need anything. If you can’t get through on the phone, please do email me at m.greenhalgh@bordon-

inf.hants.sch.uk 

Enjoy the new stories! 

Matt Greenhalgh 

Headteacher 
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